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Season’s Greetings
from our President
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Make sure to enter this month’s drawing by using your 
Special Placement form.  For every claim you place, you 

will be entered for a chance to win an Echo Show 5. 
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Congratulations to Tina McGlasson from The Hillman Companies, Inc.
on winning an Echo Show 5 in our drawing.

Patricia Stelter
President

   As we close out 2023, I want to take a moment to thank all of the   
   clients, business partners and employees who have contributed to   
   our success this year.  This has been a fantastic year for CCC and   
   we could not have done it without each of YOU!  Thank you for   
   your loyalty and your trust.

   I’m pleased to report that the CCC brand is stronger than ever.  Our  
   team continues to go to market in new and innovative ways and we  
   are helping a record number of companies lower their DSO and   
   improve profitability and cash-flow in new markets while                        
   continuing to provide best in-class services across all markets.

As we step in to 2024, CCC will continue to expand our presence in North America and 
abroad.  Each of our Success Team’s will have the full support of our organization as they 
work diligently to provide timely and thoughtful solutions for our clients.

In closing, I wish all of you a very happy, healthy and prosperous new year!

From our family at CCC to each of yours, Happy Holiday’s!


